TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT 22
28 NOVEMBER 2012

COMITÉ DES TRANSPORTS RAPPORT 22 LE 28 NOVEMBRE 2012

EXTRACT OF DRAFT TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MINUTES 23 7 NOVEMBER 2012 EXTRAIT DE L'ÉBAUCHE DU PROCÈS-VERBAL 23 DU COMITÉ DES TRANSPORTS LE 7 NOVEMBRE 2012

RIDEAU CANAL MULTI-USE CROSSING NEAR CLEGG STREET AND FIFTH AVENUE: ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT STUDY PASSERELLE POLYVALENTE SUR LE CANAL RIDEAU PRÈS DE LA RUE CLEGG ET DE L'AVENUE FIFTH : ÉVALUATION ENVIRONNEMENTALE ACS2012-PAI-PGM-0244 CITY WIDE / A L'ÉCHELLE DE LA VILLE

121

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the Transportation Committee recommend Council approve finalization of the Environmental Study Report for the Rideau Canal Multi-Use Crossing project as described in this report and attached documents and posting of the Notice of Study Completion.

The following delegations were present in support of the recommendation. They elected not to speak when the Chair advised that the Committee was prepared to carry the item on consent:

- John Dance, Chair, Ottawa East Community Association*
- Heather Jarrett*
- Ron Rose
- Judith Wouk, Glebe Community Association Traffic Committee*
- Chris Osler, Sandy Hill Community Health Centre (on behalf of Erik Landriault)*

The report recommendation was then put to the Committee and CARRIED as presented, with Councillors Bloess and Monette dissenting.

^{*} Also submitted written comments, which are held on file with the City Clerk